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I believe the terms of the agreement negotiated by College Broadcasters, Inc. and SoundExchange, as
published in -

the Federal Register on April 1, 2010, represents the best interests of WSDP and educational radio
stations throughout the United States. I'm happy with the settiement for two reasons:

1. The monetary amount was reasonable and most college or high school stations can live with the-
amounts charged for webcasting. This is especially important for smaller educational stations that need a
reasonable and consistent charge so that they can maintain their small operations.



